
FCF Greetings

I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone

a merry Christmas and a happy New Year. It is my wish

that you enjoy and remember the reason for this

awesome season.

I would also like to say how excited I am with my

new position although there are others that could do a

better job than myself. God doesn’t care as much about

qualifications as He does about willingness and servant

hood.

I would like to encourage all FCF members to

become more involved in this New Year coming. Any

program is only as strong as its members, so I challenge

all members even if you have not been active for a

while to support this ministry and let’s make the

Kentucky Longrifles the strongest FCF chapter in our

region.

Don’t forget to register, remember the upcoming

dates, and plan to attend our events.

Jess Craig---Smiling Bear


